
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FM 1417 12-Inch Water Line (F.M. 120 to F.M. 996) 
 

PROJECT OVERVIEW   This project involves the extension of a new 12-inch water line from FM 120 to FM 996 

on the west side of FM 1417.  This line will provide a vital link between the Parkdale System and North Texas Regional 

Airport Water Systems, both of which supply water to the City of Pottsboro.  Primary benefits include tying both 

Pottsboro connections and the Caterpillar complex over to the larger Parkdale system, while reserving more of the smaller 

NTRA distribution system for future growth at the airport. 

Professional Fees $ 57,000 

Construction Cost $ 250,000 

Original Contract Amount $ N/A 

Change Orders to Date $ N/A 

New Contract Amount $ N/A 

Projected Completion Date November, 2017 

 

PROJECT UPDATES    

- Engineering design is completed. 

- Council meeting agenda March 20th, 2017 

- Projected completion is anticipated in 

November 2017. 

ENGINEERING & DESIGN Complete 

ADVERTISEMENT/AWARD Complete 

CONSTRUCTION – START May, 2017 

CONSTRUCTION - END November, 2017 

 


